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8 September 2009 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
As the coordinator of the Aero-Ukraine Project, I would like to invite you to participate at our 
first workshop – Bridging the Ukrainian Aeronautics Industry With the European Union – to 
be held on the 28th and 29th of October 2009 in IPMS-NASU, Kiev, Ukraine. This workshop 
will be actively supported by the European Commission. 
 
To achieve the global goals of aviation and of aeronautical industry, the European Union must 
co-operate with all European countries, including Ukraine. This workshop will give the 
opportunity to learn about the mechanisms of research funding in the EU. The workshop will 
show what long-term objectives are behind the calls for proposals. 
 
During the two days, Ukrainian organisations can present their capabilities and share them 
with the representatives of Europe’s aeronautical research, industry and policy makers, who 
will come from leading European participants and the Aeronautics unit of the European 
Commission. 
 
We hope that the Aero-Ukraine workshop will enable the Ukrainian aeronautics related 
organisations to extend their research co-operations. 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Andrej Kocsis 
 

Aero-Ukraine Coordinator  
www.aero-ukraine.eu  
 

Project Manager 
Slot Consulting Ltd. 
www.slotconsulting.hu  


